
Draft minutes to be approved at the meeting  
to be held on Wednesday, 3rd November, 2010 

 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

WEDNESDAY, 13TH OCTOBER, 2010 
 

PRESENT: 
 

Councillor K Wakefield in the Chair 

 Councillors A Blackburn, J Blake, S Golton, 
P Gruen, R Lewis, T Murray, A Ogilvie,  
J Procter and L Yeadon  

 
   Councillor J Dowson – Non-voting Advisory Member 
 
 

81 Substitute Member  
Under the terms of Executive Procedure Rule 2.3, Councillor J Procter was 
invited to attend the meeting on behalf of Councillor A Carter. 
 
 
LEISURE 
 

93 A New Chapter: A Fresh Direction for Leeds Libraries and for Integrated 
Services  
 
The Chief Libraries, Arts and Heritage Officer submitted a report informing of 
the challenges faced in the delivery of the Leeds Library and Information 
Service and, in taking into account the delivery of other front line services, 
outlining new approaches for consultation which would ensure the 
sustainability and relevance of the library service for the people of Leeds. 
 
Members referred to the possibility of extending the consultation period, 
should this be required. 
 
RESOLVED -  
(a) That the operational challenges of the Libraries and Information 

Service, as outlined within the submitted report, be noted. 
 
(b) That a public consultation exercise on the detailed proposals contained 

within appendix 1 to the submitted report be approved. 
 
(c) That a further report be submitted to the Board early in 2011 outlining 

the outcome of the consultation process and which takes into 
consideration the outcomes from the Comprehensive Spending 
Review. 

 
(Under the provisions of Council Procedure Rule 16.5, Councillors A 
Blackburn and Golton respectively required it to be recorded that they 
abstained from voting on the decisions referred to within this minute). 
 


